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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
Polling Station - The Livity School building will be used as a polling station on Thursday 4th 
July, as requested by the London Borough of Lambeth.  The school will be closed to pupils.  
School will re-open as normal on Friday 5th July. 
 
Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent. 

Red Class  

Red Class have been working hard in ‘My 
Communication’, participating in Intensive 
Interaction with the adults in their class. In ‘My 
Cognition’, pupils are affecting their 
environment using A frames and the Little 
Room.  

 
 
Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children this week, explored 
Summer fruits during their sensory engagement 
sessions. They played with the watermelon's 
texture and the pineapple's smell. They 
enjoyed squishing the oranges and reacted to 
them with movement and vocalisations. The 
children also enjoyed small group sessions on 
the mats where they shared toys with sounds 
and UV lights.  

 
Pink Class  

This week Pink Class walked to the Hillside 
Gardens Park. The pupils all had a great time 

interacting with the different play equipment 
at the park. In our music session this week we 
had lots of fun using a microphone plugged 
into an effects box to put different sounds on 
our voices. 

 
 
Blue Class  

The pupils in Blue Class have been very 
focused on their individual work box tasks this 
week. They have also enjoyed practising their 
fine motor skills. The pupils covered plastic 
wallets in oil and Vaseline. They then dropped 
paint on to the plastic using a dropper and 
moved the paint using a writing tool.  
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Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, the children have 
been working hard on their phonics skills. They 
have also been practising their fine motor skills 
and this is clear to see in their improved letter 
formation and handwriting. We have also 
enjoyed making and manipulating playdough 
in different colours. 

 
 
Ladybird Class  

This week Ladybird Class have been filling and 
emptying pots and pans with dry and wet 
porridge. They have also been exploring the 
texture of cornflour as a shared activity. Some 
children have been working in pairs to 
complete puzzles. Ladybirds have been 
practising their phonics skills by building CVC 
words. The pupils have been developing their 
fine motor skills by placing pancake mixture 
onto a cold pan.  

 

 
 

Rainbow Class 

In Rainbow Class this week, we have been busy 
consolidating our knowledge of the unit 5 
sounds in phonics. We also enjoyed cooking a 
meal to take home on Tuesday. We made 
pasta in tomato and basil sauce which was 
delicious! We followed the instructions carefully 
to make sure we made a very tasty sauce. 

 

 
 

Green Class  

This week in Green Class we have been 
enjoying our sensory engagement sessions 
about Summer. We have loved smelling and 
touching flowers and creating bird sounds 
using a special whistle. Our favourite activity 
this week has been making vegetable soup. 
We cut and squashed all the ingredients and 
then used a switch to cook them in a soup 
machine.                                                                    
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Purple Class  

This week in Purple Class, we enjoyed a trip to 
the Horniman Museum and Gardens. This term 
we are learning all about ‘Living Things’. We 
visited the aquarium where we saw a range of 
different, colourful fish. We went for a walk 
around the gardens, where we used our senses 
to explore the plants there. We also had a 
workshop about where different animals live 
around the world! It was lots of fun. 

 

 
 

Butterfly Class 

This week in Butterfly Class we have been on a 
trip to the greenhouses at Brockwell Park.  
Whilst we were there we explored the gardens 
and found runner beans. We had a go at 
pulling the beans out and washed the herbs  
from the garden . We had a great day!  

 

 
 
Bumblebee Class  

This week we have had fun creating a red hen 
using a paper plate, googly eyes and red paint 
to link to our story ‘The Little Red Hen’. We also 
enjoyed practising our fine motor skills using 
coloured linking chains.  

 
 
Gold Class  

This week, Gold Class worked on activities 
related to our story, ‘The Tale of Jeremy Fisher’. 
The pupils read words from the story and 
matched them with their character pictures. 
We created a dessert for Mr Jeremy Fisher’s 
dinner with his friends. We made sticky mud 
and wiggly worm cups, with crushed 
chocolate biscuits and strawberry laces with 
milk. The pupils read and sequenced the 
recipe and matched the visuals to the 
ingredients to make requests. 
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  Silver Class  

In our phonics lessons this week we have been 
focusing on the ‘ff’ sound. The pupils enjoyed 
investigating the different resources that have 
this sound.  Other groups focused on spelling. 
In ‘How my World Works’ we created sensory 
food play. The idea is to encourage children to 
explore fruit and vegetables. The children were 
encouraged to see, touch and smell the 
ingredients. They also liked listening to the 
sounds that were made when they cut the fruit 
and vegetables, but mostly they liked tasting 
them.                      

 

Unicorn Class 

This week in Unicorn Class we have been role 
playing different characters to improve our 
communication skills. We have also been using 
the computer to create PowerPoints. We 
delivered instructions to our peers with the use 
of ICT.  

 

Don’t Forget 
• Wednesday 26th June 2024 

9.30-10.30 Parent Forum Dr Claire Wicks 
Supporting sleep at home 

• Thursday 4th July 2024 
School closed for Polling Day 

• 8th & 9th July 2024 Sports Days 
• Monday 8th July - Rainbow, Unicorn, Silver, 

Pink, Orange, Blue, Purple, Gold, 
Bumblebees and Ladybirds 

• Tuesday 9th July (am) - Red, Green, Yellow 
and Butterflies 

• Tuesday 9th July Parents Evening 
• Friday 19th July  

Last day of School for pupils – school 
closes at 1pm 

 
All our term dates are available on our website 
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 
website under 'Parents and Carers' you will find 
the link for Parent Pay where you can pay for 
school dinners and uniform. 
If you have any issues with transport, please  
contact London Hire on the following numbers  
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187  
5316 
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